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EXECUTIVE SUMMARY

There were two odor reports in the month of June. They will be discussed in the next section

Influent pump #1 was found to have a bad motor. It was sent out for a rebuild and is on site. It

will be reinstalled in July.

Secondary clarifier #2 has a broken skimmer support. A new support pole has been ordered and

will be replaced when it arrives.

The grinder at the Weir River Estuary building has been replaced. In the past year we had

responded several times to the pump in alarm. Upon arrival the breaker would be found tripped.

The breaker would be reset and the pump would operate. The cable from the breakers to the

pump has been replaced, the control panel was replaced and the system has been checked by F.R.

Mahoney, the supplier.

A consultant, UST Inspections, has been brought in to provide third party oversight as required

by state law on the underground fuel storage tank. The tank must be inspected by August 8,

2010. The consultant will be filing the appropriate paper work to the State.

Toby MacDonald has been terminated. There was an absenteeism issue with his performance.

We have sent an offer letter to a prospective employee and are doing a back round check and

setting him up for physical examination.


